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        February 8, 2023 
Dear CCS Families,          
 

It is time to register again for the upcoming school year! Thank you for the opportunity to serve your children 
this year. Every day, I am encouraged to see what God is doing in His place with His people to build up the 
upcoming generation for His glory.  
 

We are grateful to the families who have chosen to partner with us to offer a Christ-centered education. In 
every classroom, Jesus has been the hero, the leader, and the friend that our children need. Jesus is who we 
sing to, we learn for, and we submit to. 
 

I have very much appreciated the chance to serve you as Principal. You have been warm and supportive, and I 
also have enjoyed the benefit of having a student in the classroom at CCS. Thank you for the chance to serve 
God alongside you. 
 

We have expanded some of our programs to make room for more students, and we want to make sure that 
everyone in our CCS community who need a place for their child has room. Please register your children to 
make sure your place in the classroom is maintained for the upcoming year before we move to open 
enrollment.  
 

This year we are increasing tuition slightly to continue to offer the same high quality of education. We are very 
careful with the funds entrusted to us, and we work hard to give you the best for your money. The School Board 
has voted for a 5% increase to tuition and restructured the multiple student discount. (please see the attached 
tuition schedule for details). The Board did not make this decision lightly, and they inform me they are doing 
what they can to keep costs low, hire and retain great staff (we have an amazing 5 to 1 student ratio), and offer 
the best education possible. 
 

As we look to make Christian education available to all who have needs, we have improved our math, reading, 
and other supports. We want to look like the church in every way. This also means that we want all families, 
even those who need financial help, to let us know how we can support them. We don’t want any student to 
miss out on this God-centered education because of a need we can work together to overcome. When I went 
to college, I received financial support, and I have not regretted applying. 
 

Thank you for your choice to work with us to bless the generations. Please let me know if you have any 
questions or ideas for the upcoming year. It has been an honor and a blessing to serve you personally, as a staff, 
and as a body of believers. 
 

Gratefully, 
Peter Larson 
 
Principal 
 
Verse of the Year: Romans 12:9-10 Let love be genuine. Abhor what is evil; hold fast to what is good. Love one 
another with brotherly affection. Outdo one another in showing honor. 
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2023-2024 Returning Family Registration Instructions 
 
 

Priority registration for returning families for the 2023-2024 school year will be held 
through March 3, 2023 until 3:30 pm.   
 
Enclosed is a Returning Family Application Form for student enrollment for next year 
and a tuition/fees list.  Here are some important things you need to know about 
registration, so please read carefully! 
 
▪ In order to retain priority placement status, 2023-24 family accounts must be current by the 

registration date and remain current throughout the remainder of the year.  
 

▪ For families who won’t be returning or whose plans are uncertain: As a courtesy, we 
ask that you check the appropriate space on the “Returning Family Registration” form and 
return it by March 3.  We rely on anticipated enrollment and tuition income to make a 
number of decisions.  It is very important that we know how many students plan to return, 
and how many openings are available for new students. 

 

▪ Returning Registration Fees:  
 

- Application Fee - $100.00 per student and must be paid at the time of registration. This 

fee is non-refundable and non-transferable to other students. 
 

- Materials & Technology Fee - due by June 1st. Subtract the $100.00 Application Fee 
from your Materials & Technology Fee total.  This fee is non-refundable and non-transferable 

to other students.  
 

 

▪ Financial assistance applications are available upon request after registration is returned 
and application fee is paid and are due April 14, 2023. 

 
▪ You may bring your form and fees to the office in person or mail it to the school at 1315 S 

Tower Ave, Centralia, WA, 98531.  If you have any questions about registration, please 
contact the office at 736-7657 or office@centraliachristianschool.org 

mailto:office@centraliachristianschool.org


Last Name First Name Middle Name Birthdate Sex Grade ‘23-’24 

      

      

      

      

Returning Students 
Please indicate P3 (3-day preschool), P5 (5-day half-day preschool), P+(all-day preschool), or K+ (all-day kindergarten) 

New Student 
Please indicate P3 (3-day preschool), P5 (5-day half-day preschool), P+(all-day preschool), or K+ (all-day kindergarten) 

Last Name First Name Middle Name Birthdate Sex Grade ‘23-’24 

      

      

Parents/ 
Guardians__________________________________________Phone_______________________ 
 
Address/City/State/Zip_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Church you attend regularly____________________________ Pastor________________________ 
 
 
 

Household Information 

           Centralia Christian School 
            Returning Family Registration 

            2023-24 School Year           

Complete this form and return to CCS by March 3, 2023 
 

Parent/Guardian Name: ___________________________________________  
 

❑ YES! We plan for our students to return to CCS.  

  -Enclosed is the $100.00 per student Application Fee   

 

 ❑ Our family will not be returning to CCS next year.  

 

❑ Our plans are uncertain at this time. 

Office Use 
 

Date Received____________ 
 

Amount Enclosed $_________ 



 
Centralia Christian School 

2023-24 Tuition and Fees 
 
 

Application Fee 
 

Each Student……………………………………100.00 
• Application fee is due with application and is non-refundable and non-transferable. 

• Upon placement, application fee will be applied to your materials fee. 
 

Materials & Technology Fee 
 

 Before June 1 After June 1 

Preschool/Kindergarten half-day 280.00 330.00 

Preschool/Kindergarten all-day 375.00 425.00 

Grades 1-5 375.00 425.00 

Grades 6-10 400.00 450.00 
 

• Materials & Technology fee is non-refundable and non-transferable. 
 

 

Tuition 
 

 Annual 10-pay plan 12-pay plan 
 Tuition Sept - June July - June 

Preschool 3-day half-day  2,561.00 257.00 214.00 

Preschool 5-day half-day 3,197.00 320.00 267.00 

Preschool all-day 6,390.00 639.00 533.00 

Kindergarten all-day 6,390.00 639.00 533.00 

1st-8th grade student 6,390.00 639.00 533.00 

K-8th grade 2 students 12,141.00 1,215.00 1,012.00 

K-8th grade 3 students 16,934.00 1,694.00 1,412.00 

Add’l full time student 3,834.00 384.00 320.00 

9th-10th student 6,390.00 639.00 533.00 
              No multi-student discounts apply to high school students. 
 

If your Preschool child is your 2nd student, reduce their tuition by 5%, 3rd student, reduce 
their tuition by 15%, 4th student, reduce their tuition by 25%.  Monthly payment amounts are 
rounded to whole numbers.   
 

Notes 
• Tuition payments are due by the 10th of each month.  If payment is 

made after the 10th, a $20.00 fee is assessed.  

• If annual tuition is paid in full on or before August 31 a $50.00 discount 
per student will apply. 

• 90 day delinquent accounts may be subject to student withdrawal. 

• 180 day delinquent accounts are turned over to a collection agency. 

• For returning families: To receive priority placement, accounts must be paid 
up to date at the time of registration and kept current. 

 
 


